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	Astmoor News Review


	Tuesday 19th September 2023
	Breakfast Club

We run a very popular Breakfast Club each day from 8am – 8.45am (when the bells rings for the start of the day). Children that attend Breakfast Club can have a good breakfast, free of charge, and a good start to the school day.

We charge a minimum fee of £1 per day for entry which contributes towards staff costs. We know that many working families really value this service so if you are interested, pop in and speak to staff at reception.

For our regular attenders, can we please stress that children shouldn’t be arriving before 8am.

             ---------------------------

Food Bank

At the front of school, we have a supply of non-perishable food items available for anyone to collect and make use of. Please call in at any time and take any items that you feel you can use

              -------------------

Secondary High School Applications

Applications are now open for high school places for children in Year 6. The closing date is 31st October 2023.

Applications can be made on Halton’s School Admissions Website.

     ----------------------
	PE Kits

Thank you to all the families that have now provided a PE kit for their children. For those that have not yet managed this, can we ask that they are sent in as soon as possible to prevent disruption to lessons.

We try to keep costs down by asking for plain dark shorts and plain white, round neck T-shirts only.

We still have a supply of good quality, second-hand uniform (including a couple of PE items) available at the front of school and we have been really pleased to see parents and carers making good use of it. Thank you also to parents and carers that have donated more items for our stock.

          -----------------------

Residential Trip – Year 3 and 5

This year we will be taking our Year 3 and Year 5 children on an overnight residential trip to Burwardsley Centre in Cheshire. The trip will take place from Wednesday 18th October until Friday 20th October.

Thank you to those families that have already returned permission slips. Can we ask that any families that have not yet responded, do so by the end of this week. There will be a parent’s meeting planned in a couple of weeks where there will be the opportunity to hear further information and receive a kit list for the trip.

               ----------------------

	Head Boy and Head Girl
Every year at Astmoor, we select two children for the roles of Head Boy and Head Girl. The selection is done via a staff vote and it is always something that lots of children aim for. The role requires children who can be excellent school ambassadors with excellent personal qualities, good communication skills, a good track record and good school attendance.
This year we will be announcing our new Head Boy and Head Girl during school assembly on Monday 25th September at 2.30pm. We would like to invite the parents and carers of Year 6 children to join us for this event.

             --------------------------

School Photograph Day
We have arranged for a professional photographer to be in school on the morning of Monday 16th October.
On this day, all children will have the opportunity to have individual photographs taken as well as photographs with siblings if parents want this.
A letter will be sent out nearer the time to remind parents.

        --------------------------


	
	

	
	
	


